
January 8, 2025


To the Members of the Government and Veterans Affairs Committee


I am writing in support of HB 1114.


As a nurse, I have witnessed first hand the effects that diabetes has had on my patients.  
Insulin is necessary to sustain life. 


Several members of my extended family have diabetes. I have witnessed the financial burden 
the high costs of insulin and diabetic supplies have put on the family as a unit.  


I strongly urge you to render a do pass on HB 1114.


Thank you.


Jean Kautzman


